
Keeping in Touch at Grandpont 
Tuesday 28th April 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
‘Keeping in touch​’ has become a bit of a mantra for us at Grandpont as we look for the best                    
ways to do this with our families. It is really important to us all because we want to ensure that                    
when we meet up again we still know each other and our children still feel safe and secure in                   
their nursery school and childcare environment. We are keen to support all our families but we                
also understand that each of you has different requirements from us at the moment. We are                
keen to make suggestions for age appropriate and child centred learning opportunities for your              
children, some of you may want more of this from us than others but our greatest hope is that,                   
however it suits your family, we can keep in touch. 
 
A huge thank you to all of you who have been accessing the google classrooms over the past                  
week. If you need any help to log on to your child’s classroom, then please let me know and I                    
will sort this out for you. It has been wonderful to see what the children have been up to and                    
also to see some of them interact with each other and their key person through this platform. 
 
As a staff team we have been agreeing what our expectation is regarding the amount of                
contacts we will be making with you.  
Our minimum expectations from each key person, for the coming weeks are; 

● Key people will make ​3x weekly posts on the google classroom 
● If we haven't heard back from you through the google classroom we will send; ​1 weekly                

email. ​I know that some of you are not keen on using the google classroom. 
● A phone call or google meet/hangout can be offered once a fortnight with parents              

and/or children. Please talk to your child’s key person about this. 
 
I hope this has helped to clarify some things with you. Please do drop me an email if you want                    
further explanation. ​head@grandpontnurseryschool.co.uk 
 
All the best 
Lisa and the Grandpont Team 
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